
Irene
Phillips

Wednesday, 4/4/12,
3:09 PM

Wish I could be there for Memorial Day.

From: Jones, OK
Email: irenephillips95@yahoo.com

Tammi Best Saturday, 3/17/12, 3:30 AM

From: Mercer
Email: snowangel_16137@yahoo.com

LEW VILLA Wednesday, 9/28/11, 4:12 PM

You two people are GREAT---Thanks for all your hard work for
the Vets

From: ALIQUIPPA,PA
Email: rangerpow@verizon.net

Darla & Chris
Motta

Friday, 6/3/11, 7:16 AM

Mark & Linda, What a awesome day for Mercer County and all
that were able to attend! Thank you for all that you do to honor
those that serve our country. Great job as always! God Bless.

From: Grove City
Email: darla.legacy@zoominternet.net

Mark Brown Wednesday, 6/1/11, 5:34 AM

Thanks and hats off to the Mercer High School Class of '61 for
celebrating their 50th reunion on Memorial Day weekend. Having
the class participate in the parade with your high percentage of
veterans was special. I hope other classes will consider this in the
future.

From: Mercer
Email: magsdad@zoominternet.net

Larry Armstrong Tuesday, 5/31/11, 6:02 AM
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We had 16 band members that made the trip to Mercer yesterday
and we all agreed that it was the best parade we'll do all
year.......We're grateful that we were invited to be a part of a
celebration that was absolutely as fantastic as the Memorial Day
500. Thanks again. Larry Armstrong, Trombonist with the East
Liverpool area Alumni Band.

From: East Liverpool (Calcutta)
Email: k8zip@comcast.net

John Ralston Monday, 5/30/11, 12:52 PM

Thanks,Mark,,Sorry I was unable to come up,hope all went well..

From: Zullinger,Pa

Eric Jewell Monday, 5/30/11, 3:50 AM

Nice planned event. Hope to be there. God Bless America and all
those who are serving or have served - especially those who made
the ultimate sacrifice. Eric Jewell U.S. Army (1986-1994 / 1999-
2004)

From: Hermitage, PA
Email: ejewell@heritage.net

Tom Thompson Monday, 5/30/11, 3:04 AM

Mark & Linda, Thank YOU for remembering our "Fallen" with
the efforts you put into this Memorial Day Parade. We, (the 1SG
Leonard A. Funk Medal of Honor Chapter of the 82nd Airborne
Division) are honore that you would allow us to be a part of it.
(Still) "AIRBORNE, ALL THE WAY".

From: Washington, PA
Email: 82paratrooper@comcast.net

Perschka Friday, 5/27/11, 11:56 AM

Thank you Mark and Linda for taking the time and putting forth
the effort in promoting patriotism in Mercer, PA. Thanks also for
honoring our veterans. Good job!

From: Nicholson, GA
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Email: doperschka@bellsouth.net

Elaine Byers Uber Wednesday, 5/4/11, 9:05 AM

Memorial weekend in Mercer has become an annual event for us
as we gather for a family reunion at my sister, Abigail's house.
Growing up in Mercer, we never missed the parade as it passed
our house on S. Pitt St. The community should be very proud of
their efforts to honor our veterans. Looking forward to the 2011
weekend.

From: Caledonia, Ohio
Email: elaine_u@netzero.net

SFC John M. West
III Monday, 5/2/11, 4:04 PM

Mark and Linda, So glad to see the honoring of Veterans at the
Mercer Memorial Day 500. Serving my 23rd year in the Army, I
will once again be away from Mercer; but glad to see that others
are honoring those who served. Thank you for all your hard work.
God Bless America

From: Fort Hood, Tx
Email: john.m.west@us.army.mil

Kathie Walmsley Friday, 4/8/11, 6:23 PM

Mark and Linda, what a wonderful job you do promoting
patriotism! Thank you for your dedication and hard work!
Congratulations! You're doing quality work!

From: Mercer, PA
Email: kathiewalmsley@hotmail.com

Dennis Koscho Sr. Tuesday, 3/15/11, 6:38 AM

From: Heilwood pa. Indiana Co.
Email: irp78@hotmail.com

barb Tuesday, 2/1/11, 3:36 PM

I have tried for the past 3 days to get onto this site but it will not
fully load. I nominated my father-in-law for the veterans/memorial
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parade several years ago after his daughter passed away and I
would like to nominate him again. Originally from W. Va. he has
been a resident of Mercer county for 50 years. He served in the
Navy, joining when he was just 17 like many did in that day. He
just turned 87 two days ago. He is a vibrant, lovable man who
enjoys spending time at the VFW in Greenville and teaching
"youngsters" what America is really about. Thank
you,BarbDishman

From: dishman
Email: bdishman@windstream.net

CAROL
WIERCINSKI Saturday, 6/5/10, 1:00 PM

Thank you Mark & Linda for all you have done to preserve the
Memorial Day tradition in Mercer PA. Thanks to everyone who
helps to bring each Memorial Day 500 to fruition. You are all great
human beings. God Bless America! God Bless our Veterans!

From: HERMITAGE PA
Email: cwiercinski@verizon.net

R. MONDAK Tuesday, 6/1/10, 7:20 PM

Ooops -- I meant God Bless Linda and MARK (was talking to my
son (Mike) when I mis-typed).

From: Hermitage
Email: rkmfam@roadrunner.com

Richard W.
Mondak

Tuesday, 6/1/10, 7:11 PM

This is the way to honor those who gave their last full measure in
faithful service to our Country. NO politicking, no candy
throwing... As a Veteran and Participant in this event, I am thrilled
and honored by the genuine feelings of gratitude and respect. May
God Bless Linda and Mike and God Bless America!

From: Hermitage, PA
Email: rkmfam@roadrunner.com

Ronald Veverka Sunday, 5/30/10, 12:50 PM
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Great Web site Thank you for honoring are fallen heroes Thanks
again

From: 362 andrew st. Sharon,Pa 16146
Email: parkmgr483verizon.net

Larry Armstrong Sunday, 5/30/10, 6:46 AM

I'm playing with the East Liverpool Tri-state Alumni Band
tomorrow.......First time in Mercer......We're hoping for a good
turnout and hope we play well enough to be invited back.........

From: East Liverpool
Email: k8zip@hotmail.com

Robert Cherpak Friday, 5/28/10, 3:55 PM

excellent web site. well organized

From: Wellington, Ohio
Email: rcherpak@verizon.net

Peggy Ruggles Wednesday, 5/26/10, 8:02 AM

Thanks, Mark and Linda, for all the work you do to honor the
veterans of Mercer County. The Memorial 500 is an honorable
way to remember their service to our country.

From: Hermitage, PA
Email: grug1@verizon.net

Patrick Keegan Sunday, 5/16/10, 1:30 PM

We visited your town yesterday and just loved it!

From: Latrobe, PA
Email: cpkeegan@comcast.net

JACK MESAROS Friday, 5/7/10, 6:45 PM

GREAT SUPPORT FOR THE VETERANS

From: HERMITAGE, PA
Email: jmesaros@roadrunner.com
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sandy nelson Thursday, 4/1/10, 3:23 PM

Mark & Linda: Thanks for all you have done for so many;
especially your kindness to and caring for our much honored
soldiers... You are both, very special...

From: conneaut lake
Email: lambchop7_99@yahoo.com

Sharon Tesar Sunday, 3/28/10, 1:48 PM

Jim and I hope that your parade is another huge success this year!
The pictures of the parade on your website indicate a great amount
of time and effort spent to memorialize this special day. I have
sent a contribution to hopefully help out! Looking forward to
getting together for all of the events leading up to and including
Brook and Susan's wedding!

From: Valley City, Ohio
Email: sharon@tesarindustrial.com

Mark Brown Sunday, 3/21/10, 6:13 AM

Become a fan of the 500 on Facebook. Just hit Mercer Memorial
Day 500

From: Mercer
Email: magsdad@zoominternet.net

David Borland Wednesday, 3/10/10, 5:40 AM

I "LOVE" the parade and what you do for veterans. See you at the
parade in May 2010

From: Pittsburgh
Email: saldavbor@wmconnect.com

Rob Miller Thursday, 3/4/10, 12:24 AM

None

From: Other
Email: qb-Miller7482@escapedemail.com
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David Lancaster Friday, 2/12/10, 4:07 PM

I myself am an Air Force veteran of the Desert Storm era and have
always enjoyed attending your parade when possible. It takes a lot
of work to put on such a great and important event. I belong to a
car club "Mahoning Valley Mustangs" which you can tell by the
title we are Mustang collectors. We are curious to know if we
could help in this year's parade with driving VIPs in the parade.
Please let me know if this would be helpful for the parade. Our
club has several veteran's of its own, and we are very supportive
of our troops especially during Christmas, this past year we sent
over 75 boxes to Iraq. Thank you for your time.

From: 310 Vogan Dr Mercer
Email: delancaster2004@yahoo.com

Patti Seger Dehner Thursday, 5/28/09, 3:14 PM

Mark & Linda, Want to thank you for another great Memorial Day
Parade honoring our veteranes and those who are serving now to
protect our freedom. God Bless them all as the pain and price is
high. It's also nice to see how many people that came to honor
those who have served and died for our country. I'm proud to say
that I grew up and graduated from Mercer. Lived and raised a
family there and just rencetly moved to Steeler country. Okay let's
start the challenge amoung the classes for 2010 parade. Patti

From: Crescent, Pa.
Email: pattipickel@comcast.net

Mary K. Miller Tuesday, 5/26/09, 3:07 PM

The parade was wonderful. It was very well organized and a great
tribute to our men and women who have and are serving our
country. Thanks to all who were involved in this great event. I am
sure it took a lot of work.

From: Greenville
Email: mkmiller1@verizon.net

Judy Stewart Tuesday, 5/26/09, 10:52 AM

TO Mark: Super great job. I watched the videos and recognized
one or 2. Sure makes me homesick. All your hard work is truly

mailto:Email:qb-Miller7482@escapedemail.com
mailto:Email:delancaster2004@yahoo.com
mailto:Email:pattipickel@comcast.net
mailto:Email:mkmiller1@verizon.net


appreciated. Forwarded site to friends and family. Judy

From: NC, now; Mercer originally
Email: jnj@cytechcis.net

Mark & Linda Monday, 5/25/09, 1:46 PM

Thank you Mercer County for supporting our Memorial Day
events and honoring the area veterans. It was a special day!

From: Mercer
Email: parade500@yahoo.com

Monday, 5/25/09, 10:19 AM

Connie Cousinhs Thursday, 5/21/09, 9:15 PM

From: State College, PA
Email: connie.cousins@yahoo.com

marsha graham Wednesday, 5/20/09, 12:31 PM

can't wait till that day it's really exciting day for me to be able to
honor my late father in law 1st Sargent William H. Graham Sr
(ret) that passed away this past Feb from cancer he was 78. He
was in the Army.

From: stoneboro,pa
Email: dave.gilliland@zoominternet.net

Ellen Friday, 5/15/09, 12:54 PM

From: Mercer

Jack Bishop Sunday, 5/10/09, 7:41 AM

Great town Mercer. I'm jealous.

From: Katy, Texas
Email: jackbishop@sbcglobal.net

Ed Graham Sunday, 5/3/09, 6:09 AM
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Great job Mark and Linda

From: Mercer
Email: edgraham1@verizon.net

Edna Shafer Thursday, 4/30/09, 8:16 AM

Great service that you are doing for Mercer and the surrounding
areas. Keep up the great work.

From: Mercer,PA
Email: betweentwo@zoominternet.net

Andrew J. Masson Wednesday, 4/29/09, 5:10 PM

I am looking forward to this year's events. Several years ago I was
fortunate enough to be able to attend and it was a very impressive
event. Most Memorial Weekends prior for over 20 years I attended
soccer tournaments. I certainly saw what I missed although the
payoff for the soccer was three scholarships. All made possible by
the dedication of our veterans.

From: Camp Hill (Lower Allen Twp), PA
Email: massasr@aol.com

Eddie Young Monday, 3/23/09, 2:18 PM

I found out about this site through contact with Debroah Mattocks
on the TWS Marine Corps website. Very inspiring website here.
I'm proud that one of my comrades was honored here in 2005. I
served with Cpl. Rich Wilds in Vietnam, and lost contact with him
after he was WIA in 1968. Hope to see him on TWS in the future.
Semper Fi.

From: Topeka, Kansas
Email: w900lkc@nww.net

Deb Mattocks Friday, 3/20/09, 7:38 PM

Thank You for all you have done

Email: d_mattocks@roadrunner.com

Tabatha Peters Friday, 3/20/09, 10:07 AM
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From: Mercer
Email: trhpeters@verizon.net

Ray Harton Monday, 3/16/09, 4:36 PM

A lot of hard work and dedication can be seen in this site Mark
and Linda. What you are doing for our military and our veterans is
very honorable indeed. See you all in May and June. Thank you
sir once again.

From: Carrollton,Georgia
Email: Rharmc4602@aol.com

Don Knauff Saturday, 3/7/09, 12:03 PM

From a veteran, Thank you.

From: Mercer

Larry Morris Wednesday, 3/4/09, 6:50 AM

I found out about your web site through George Dean. I was
stationed in VW-1 at Guam with him in 1962-64.

From: Oklahoma
Email: sheilalarry@suddenlink.net

Bud Horn Wednesday, 3/4/09, 3:44 AM

Great website! Referred to me by one of your own: George Dean.
We were squadron shipmates during an assignment to VW-1
'64-'66.

From: Originally Ohio, now Florida
Email: blhorn18@bellsouth.net

JOE MERCER Tuesday, 12/23/08, 5:34 PM

From: ARKANSAS
Email: joemercone@yahoo.com
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